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Bill,

Wisconsin law allows the Department of Revenue to review equalized values upon resolution of a
governing body.

The department received resolutions from the Town of Carlton and Kewaunee County to correct their
equalized values, rather than apply a $492 million correction in 2015 through the "70.57" or chargeback
process.

Upon review, the department determined the decommissioning of the nuclear power plant combined
with the magnitude of the change to be an extraordinary circumstance.

The department took immediate action to prevent a later correction from adversely affecting taxpayers.
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